NEW MEXICO

OIL GONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

July 24, 1956

Skelly 0il Company
Box 428
Farmington, New Mexico
Att: Mr, P, E, Cosper
Dear iir. Cosper:

We have received a copy of Notice of Intention to Drill on your
#3 Jicarilla C well in the SWi Section 21-25N-5W frem the United
States Geological Survey in Farmington,

You indicate on your Notice of Intentien to Drill that you intend to
dually complete this well in the Mesaverdeand Pictured Cliffs
formations. We are therefore sending you a memorandum regarding proper
procedure for dually completing wells in the San Juan Basin, You will
note that you should secure approval of your general pian before
attempting a dual. You should, therefors, write a letter to this of fice

setting out your general equipment and completion plan in accordance
with the Memorandum,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Distriet #3

ECA tks

ce: Mr, A.L. Porter
OOC, Santg Fe, NaM.



B
i

3;.&..5.7




